
Welcome to First Grade 
at 

Mill Creek Elementary 
 
 

  

The First Grade Team would like to welcome you and your child to first grade at Mill Creek 
Elementary School!  We are all very excited about the opportunity to work with you to make this 
upcoming school year a success. We have found that each student benefits from having his/her own 
supply of school tools. Those Back-to-School sales have started, and now you will be ready to take 
advantage of them.  

 
Supplies needed for the first day of school:  

https://www.amazon.com/dp/B0926TZZMX?ref_=cm_sw_r_apan_dp_GTCPFKY8HXZXX9HGZYJW

